
 

This week in Reception 

November 8th – 12th  2021 

                     
 

          Other Areas of Learning     
       

This has been a very busy and exciting week! 
 

The children have learned about the importance of giving to help others. 
They enjoyed raising money for ‘Children in Need’, wearing their special outfits 

and having some delicious cakes! 
 

They have also liked having an opportunity to buy a poppy and wear it proudly. 
They have seen some short films that helped us to explain why we have  

Poppy Day and everybody used their artistic talents to colour, collage or paint a 
poppy for a display. 

 
Our assembly was about looking after our planet. We have made a pledge not to 
drop litter, and even pick some rubbish up if we find it. Lots of children helped to 

collect rubbish in our outdoor classroom. 
 
 
 

Mathematics  

 
The children have continued to enjoy ‘Maths Mastery’,  

helping a puppet to learn how to count! We have counted small objects, sounds 
we cannot touch or see, and larger objects we cannot move. 

Some of the children made themselves a ‘pointing finger’ stick and then used them 
to count larger things around Reception.  

Literacy  
 

This week we have worked on the sounds b, h, f and the digraph ff. 
This is our first digraph – two letters making one sound! 

We have learned the tricky word ‘go’ and ‘no’. 
In handwriting we have practised letters and words with b, h and p, which are 

also in the ‘Over the Bridge’ family. 
 

 
 
 

 

This week we have been thinking of others. 


